
Port Graham Site Base Meeting Minutes 
October 5, 2015 

 
The meeting was called to order by Pam @ 6:01 pm. Members present included Nancy, Devin, 
Colby, Heather, Pam, Tania, and the new member Daryl Charlemagne out waiting for her baby. 
Community members included Rita, Hilary, & Malachi. Reading of last meeting minutes Pam 
made a motion to accept the minutes, Tania 2nd the motion. Approval of the agenda need to 
add Halloween carnival, and look at 710 accounts.  
Nancy’s report the first week of November should be ok to have the Book Fair. This would be a 
good time for student council to have a fundraiser. AMP testing- students did this new test last 
year for the first time this new test on the computer is based on new standards. When the 
scores come out there will be a slight difference. This year’s score will be a baseline. October 
9th, will be when scores are out a few weeks after that they will be out and available for 
parents. A copy of the school development plan was given to the new member to review. 2016-
2017 school calendar given to members to review. There are no middle school basketball 
participants due to not enough students. Volleyball is open Devin will practice with students. 
High school basketball will follow afterwards. Head start will finalize the building use agreement 
they will open soon. The kindle grant 2011-12 school year was gifted 30 kindles to Nanwalek 
School, now they are here at Port Graham School. Nancy has submitted a request for Ebooks 
for the kindles. Devin has started Accelerated Reader in her class. 710 account student funds 
are available with SBC approval. Student travel for sports comes out this account. Nancy won’t 
be in Nanwalek for Port Graham next Monday. Halloween Carnival is set for October 30th 6-
8pm. October 13th there will be a planning meeting to discuss the carnival. The Christmas 
program is set for December 18th @ 6 pm. something to think about for next year’s equipment 
grant is a popcorn maker like the village council has.  
Teacher Report from Devin & Colby everything is moving forward and well in Colby’s class. 
Student council will do a breakfast fundraiser on Saturday. AR is up and running in Devin’s class. 
Colby’s class is currently 4-12th grade & Devin is K-3rd grade.  Colby has ordered t-shirts for the 
cross country participants once they get here there will be an award assembly for the students. 
Also shoes have been donated to our students from Homer Jeans those will be given out also 
once everything gets here.  
Next meeting set for November 10th 2015 @ 6 pm  
Adjourn at 7:22pm  


